
                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2024 

Spilsby Playgroup News & Information 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Friday 18th October – Break up for half term 
 

Tuesday 29th October – Return to playgroup 
 

 

 

      

 

Welcome – The beginning of a new academic year! 

It is great to welcome back those children and families who are returning to join us once 

again this year. We are also very happy to be welcoming lots of new faces this September.  
 

Please see below for up-coming dates for your diary. Further dates will follow via our termly 

newsletters, so please add these important dates that crop up to your calendars. You can 

always check out our website at www.spilsbyplaygroupnursery.co.uk  which has term dates, 

event dates, information.  
 

Our termly newsletters will keep you updated with what the children will be taking part in 

this term so you can help your child at home by joining in with their conversations based on 

what we have been doing at playgroup. 
 

Another form of communication and for further information and news, please follow our 

Spilsby Playgroup Facebook Page.  
 

Please note: Our main line of communication with you is via email, so please ensure we have 

an up-to-date email address so that we can keep you informed. 

 

Names 

As you can imagine there are lots of children playing, coming and going and generally having 

fun! Whilst playing, children may collect their drinks bottle and put it down in a different 

place, they may take their jumper off and put it down somewhere, they might even put their 

coat on the wrong peg! With all of this movement, items can get misplaced and can travel. 

Can we please ask that you put your child’s name on all of those loose parts that could go 

walk about, including lunch boxes! This will help us and you immensely to help ensure the 

correct items go home with the correct children.  

 

 

Important Notice about Parking 

Please! Do not park in the parking spaces in the front carpark.  These spaces 

are dedicated to visitors to the Children’s Centre ONLY. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

http://www.spilsbyplaygroupnursery.co.uk/


          
 

Each month you will receive, via email, an information / newsletter.  

This will include: 

• Any upcoming dates 

• important information 

• Relevant news 

• Tips and ideas 

• Links to further information regarding e.g.  the curriculum, funding available etc 

 

 

As we go into this new term, the topic the children will be covering is called                                            

‘ALL ABOUT ME’. Please login to your Tapestry account where you will find 

further details of the activities and learning the children will be taking part 

in.  

 

 

 


